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Friday 21st March, 2025 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

PTA – Thank You!  

I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all of the PTA for their incredible efforts in raising funds for our school. 

Their hard work, dedication and support has made a huge difference in improving resources and enriching the experience 

of our pupils at Winnington Park.  

 

The PTA have successfully raised £5000 for new computing equipment for the school, along with subsidising the 

Pantomime trip at Christmas (which included snacks for all of the children), buying each child in the school a gift this 

Easter and purchasing leavers hoodies for the current Year 6 classes. Additionally, the PTA received £516 from Asda 

Rewards that ran last year – thank you to everyone who supported the PTA by voting for the school in store.  

 

I am sure you will agree that their commitment to the success of our school community is inspiring and we are fortunate 

to have such a passionate group of parents and family volunteers working so tirelessly on behalf of our pupils. 

 

Once again, I would like to thank the PTA for all that they do and look forward to continuing to work together to make 

school even more successful. I would also like to thank you, our families, for always supporting the PTA events we hold 

in school. 

 

Our PTA would love some new volunteers to get involved in various upcoming events, fundraisers and school activities. 

Whether you can give a few hours or contribute more time, your involvement will have a direct and positive impact on 

our school. There are lots of ways that parents, carers, and even grandparents could support the PTA - you could 

sponsor an event through your business, volunteer to help sell refreshments on a stall, help writing letters or sealing 

envelopes, making posters to advertise our fundraisers, organise raffle prizes and lots more.   

 

If you think you could help or you would like more information please do get in touch by 

emailing  winningtonparkpta@gmail.com or speaking to the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Vickie Allen 

 

(Deputy Headteacher) 

mailto:winningtonparkpta@gmail.com

